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Dear Cristosal Supporter, 

 

We would like to extend a special invite to a video livestream Briefing and Conversation with Cristosal’s 
Executive Director, Noah Bullock Tuesday: March 28th at 10:00 AM Eastern Time and again at 5:00 PM 
Eastern Time. 

Cristosal is entering a new chapter in the organization’s history. 2017 marks the first year we 
will operate programs at the regional level expanding from El Salvador to Honduras and 

Guatemala.  

Noah Bullock will share updates on the project, other new initiatives and the impacts of the 

current US immigration policy on families seeking asylum in Central America. The livestream 

will end with a question-and-answer section.   

 

We appreciate your consideration, 

 

Sincerely, 

Gary Russell 
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